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Events next week… 

Mon March 5 

 Hemingbrough World Book 

Day (rescheduled) – 

children to dress as a word 

for the day (eg. stripy, 

nurse, red). Please send £1 

to raise money for new 

books for the library 

 

 No After School Clubs 

Tue March 6 

 Parents Eve 

 

 No after school clubs 

Wed March 7 

 Parents Eve 

Thur March 8 

 No Lego Club (Dance and 

Roots & Branches Clubs 

are still running) 

 

 

 

Snow! 

It has been an extreme week for weather!  We made the most of 

the snow on Wednesday by having a whole school Snowman 

building competition. 

             

                  

Apologies for any inconvenience caused by our closure on 

Thursday.  It is always such a difficult decision to make but we hope 

you appreciate that it was driven by the safety and wellbeing of 

the children and staff.   

Hopefully next week we will be back to more normal weather.  If it 

is still snowy please ensure children have a change of shoes/boots 

and warm coats, gloves and hats so that they are able to go 

outside to play. 
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Robinwood 

As you know, many of our Year 3 and 4 children visited Robinwood this week.  They enjoyed 

something of an extended holiday when, due to the bad weather, they had to stay an extra two 

nights!   

The children and staff travelled home by train today and were met at Selby Station by their parents 

and carers.   

Well done to the children for showing lots of enthusiasm and resilience!  Thank you to the staff at 

Robinwood who were so helpful and accommodating, and to all the parents who offered us 

assistance.  Finally a very big thank you to the staff who went on the trip, who deserve a very relaxing 

weekend!  We are all sending our very best wishes to Mrs Easthill who broke her ankle whilst on the 

trip, and wish her a speedy recovery. 

 

  Parent’s Evening  

Parent’s evenings take place next week on Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th March.  We will be 

meeting in the hall and each slot will last 10 minutes, which we need to adhere to in order to see 

everyone.  Mr Rinaldi (Head of Year 7 at Barlby High) will be available for drop in appointments on 

Wednesday 7th to discuss any queries regarding transition to high school.  

You should have received a reminder of your appointment via Parentmail (Y3 appointments have 

been cancelled as Mrs Easthill is not in school). 

 

Health  

Please be aware that we have had several cases of Chicken Pox in school recently we have also 

been asked by Public Health England to advise you of a national increase in cases of Scarlet Fever, 

so please look out for signs and symptoms of these. 

 

Book Fair 

Thank you to everyone who visited the Book Fair over the week.  We sold lots of books which has 

provided us with some commission to be able to extend the selection in our library. 

 

Mother’s Day Gift Shop 

FAN Club are running a Mother’s Day Gift Shop on Wednesday 7th March.  Gifts are £2 each.  

Children should bring money on the morning of the 7th to buy gifts for Mum / Granny. 


